Dear Parent or Guardian of a Clear Fork High School Senior:

This is to notify you that your student will be responsible for paying senior dues this year. Dues are different than fees (fees are things that are charged based on specific classes taken, etc.). Dues cover a number of senior activities and events such as: senior class luncheon, senior class picnic, caps and gowns, etc. Senior dues are \$40 per student if paid by the end of the first semester. There is a \$10 late fee for anyone paying after the first semester ends. Dues not paid by May 1 must be paid in cash at the high school. No checks will be accepted after May 1.

In addition to this, there have been dues each year since your student has been at Clear Fork High School. Each year the dues for freshman, sophomore, and junior years are \$10, for a total of \$30 for all three years. These are in addition to the senior dues. Some students have already paid these dues, but some may still owe. If you are not sure, check with Mrs. Vaughn.

Anyone not paying class dues will not receive a diploma (if all other criteria have been met) until dues have been paid. If your student is on free/reduced lunches and cannot make the payment in full, please contact Mrs. Vaughn about alternatives. If you are not on the Clear Fork Campus to make this payment in person, checks can be mailed to CFHS, c/o Senior Class Advisor, 987 State Route 97 East, Bellville, OH 44813 as long as this is before May 1. If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at the high school at 419-886-2601.

Sincerely,

Tami Vaughn and Tara Ludwig Senior Class Advisors